
English:  
This week we are going to be concentrating on capital letters, making sure that we 
recognise and can all of our capital letters. We will be thinking about when we need 
to use capital letters and trying hard to use them at the beginning of a sentence, for 
names and places.  
  

Phonics:    
Now we have covered all of the phase 3 sounds we are going to spend the 
next couple of weeks recapping. We need to be able to recognise and 
write the sounds confidently and independently. We will be doing lots of 
sentence writing practice.  
We are also going through our tricky words and using them in sentences: 
he, she, be, her, my, me, we, are, was, they, all, you  

Maths: 
This week we are going to be learning about 2D shapes.  
We will be making sure we can recognise 2D shapes and can talking 
about their properties eg a square has 4 sides and 4 corners.  
We will be going on a shape hunt around school to see what shapes 
we can find and will be using 2d shapes to make pictures.  

 

Homework: 
Your child will bring home a reading book. They will be able to change their 
book once they have read it.  
 
Please remember that purple homework folders come home on a Friday and 
need to be back in school by Wednesday. All work in the homework folder 
needs to be completed.  
There is also online learning on abacus and purplemash. Please also 
remember that big club is available.  
 
There is a spelling test every Friday. Please support your child with learning 
their words each week.     

This week in Year 1  
 

Monday 18th October  2021 
 

 
  
                     

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



Action Points: 
★ After half term PE will be on a Monday and a Friday.     

★ Please remember that homework comes home on a Friday and needs to be handed in 
by Wednesday.  

★ We are having a school trip to Windsor castle on Monday 29th November. A letter has 
been sent to you asking for a contribution to the trip.  

★ Please ensure that your child has their own pencil case that contains writing pencils, 
colouring pencils, a whiteboard pen, scissors and a glue stick.  Some children’s 
whiteboard pen or gluestick have run out. We do say to bring it back home to you so you 
are aware and can provide them with a new one.   

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Year 1 Team  
Miss Horth, Mrs Hall and Mrs Wright  


